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6th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

On Tuesday 26th June, 6.00-8.00pm, we are hoping, subject to interest, to host an information 

session for parents/guardians of Year 6 pupils.  The presenters of this session previously ran an 

“Anxiety workshop” for parents earlier this year which received very positive feedback from those 

who attended. 

 

The aim of this session is to support you: 

 In identifying the challenges your child may face in the transition from primary to secondary 

school. 

 To look at the physiology of the developing child to adolescent brain. 

 To understand the modern world that they are growing up in – including social media and 

self-harm. 

 To give you the tools and strategies to help support your child into/through adolescence. 

 

As we are now part of the Corvus Learning Trust, we have to pay for this session to be held here so 

there will be a small charge of £5 per person for attending; in order to keep costs down, Hatch Ride 

parents/guardians of Year 6 pupils have also been invited. 

 

Please return the attached slip by Tuesday 12th June - this will enable us to see if enough parents are 

interested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mrs. A. Burrows 

SENCo 

 

 

YEAR 6 INFORMATION MEETING – 26th JUNE 

 

I/we would like to attend the Information Meeting on Tuesday 26th June and enclose payment of 

£5.00 per person. 

 

Full Name(s):……………………………………………/………………………..………………... 

 

mailto:admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk


 

 
 

 


